
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
   
          
                                                                                                                                               10th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Friday 20th November 2020 Additional Training Day 
 
I want to inform you the school is holding an additional training day for moderation of subjects at A level to 
ensure the accuracy of standards in preparation for possible Centre Assessed Grades. 
 
Today, Wales announced that all GCSE and A level examinations are cancelled. We need to support our 
students by ensuring the highest standards and accuracy of assessments. We will be working with Wimbledon 
College, St Philomena’s and St Thomas the Apostle. 
 
If any families do need the support of the school for students on Friday 20th please contact your daughter’s 
Head of Year and we will provide supervision in school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


